
 

Charity Number: 1102098 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School are excited to be hosting our next fashion show on Tuesday 3rd 

October 2023, doors open at 6.30pm for a 7pm start.  Our summer fashion show was a huge success 

and Lincs fashions will be back selling their extensive range of autumn/winter clothing, all at very 

reduced prices.  Please see the poster below for more information. The link to purchase tickets is pta-

events.co.uk/fashion show 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School 

 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsoflongsuttoncpschool/
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsoflongsuttoncpschool/


 


